TigerSharks

for Deaf and Hard-of-Hearing Students

Dive into marine diversity
An overnight weekend marine program.

October 11-13, 2024 | San Diego, CA

TigerSharks is a marine program for middle and high school students who are deaf or
hard of hearing. This program is offered by RIT/NTID in collaboration with SeaCAMP and
is a unique learning opportunity for students with STEM and marine biology interests.

Joinus and

Explore stunning ocean environments.

Learn about various careers in marine biology.

See theimportance of conservation.

Enjoy snorkeling and other marine activities.

Engage in hands-on demonstrations in marine biology.

TigerSharksis offered
atno cost for all R I T

qualifying students!

National Technical
To apply for TigerSharks, visit Institute for the Deaf

rit.edu/ntid/tigersharks. Youth Programs




